
From: >
Sent: 29 April 2024 14:56
To: CSC-SECRETARIAT
Subject: RE: (CSC)(SIS)-Reminder for SIS statistics

Dear colleagues, 

I apologies for the late reply. Please find below the requested information received from the SIRENE Bureau: 
07.03.2023 - 31.12.2023 – 3825 access requests 
01.01.2024 - 19.04.2024 – 1390 access requests 

In addition to that, the RO DPA received the following requests for exercising the access, rectification or erasure 
requests in 2023: 
2023:  

- access requests – 76
- rectification requests – 20
- erasure requests - 29

2024: 
- access request – 7
- rectification requests – 6
- erasure requests – 9.

Kind regards, 

National Supervisory Authority 
for Personal Data Processing 
Bd. Magheru no. 28-30, 5th floor, 010336, 
Bucharest, Romania 
Tel: 
Email: 
www.dataprotection.ro   

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. Thank you. 
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